
Chairman’s announcements 

 

Salisbury 

A brief verbal update on the response to the situation in Salisbury will be provided. 

 

CQC Health and Wellbeing Local System Review  

As part of a 14 week review, 12 inspectors were on site in Wiltshire visiting a range of health 

and social care organisations during the week of 12-16 March. 

On completion of the system review CQC’s findings will be made available to the 
Health and Wellbeing board during May/ June, with copies to all relevant partners across 
health and social care. We will then be expected to work together as system leaders 
to agree a joint action plan to progress any recommendations that arise from the 
CQC findings. 
 
This review continues to be viewed as an opportunity to provide us with useful reflection; 
highlighting what is working well and where there are opportunities for improving how 
the system works for people using services.  
 
 
Local Area SEND Inspection 
 
Ofsted and Care Quality Commission inspect local areas’ effectiveness in identifying and 
meeting the needs of children and young people who have special educational needs and/or 
disabilities (SEND). An inspection took place in Wiltshire during the week of 29 January 
2018.  
 
The report is to be published on the Ofsted website and a brief verbal update summarising 
this and the next steps will be provided at the meeting.  

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/resources/local-authority-school-improvement-arrangements-inspections-and-focused-school-inspections

